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Organization  Offense  Action  

Beta Sigma Chapter: 
Alpha Kappa Alpha 
Sorority, Inc.  

A complaint alleging harassment 
filed with the South Atlantic 
Regional Office and the Office of 
Student Life & Leadership.  
 

The investigation conducted by the Office of 
Student Life & Leadership concluded that the 
allegations of hazing could not be 
substantiated. However, there is evidence 
that confidential information involving the 
membership process was discussed with 
third parties. The chapter was reinstated as 
an active student organization, however 
placed on a probationary status and the local 
graduate chapter will continue to oversee 
and administer the chapter activities until 
further notice. The activities include 
membership intake and chapter meetings.  

Beta Sigma Chapter: 
Alpha Kappa Alpha 
Sorority, Inc. 

A student accused the chapter of 
committing an act of hazing 
discrimination during the 
application process. 

The investigation conducted by the 
University’s Equal Opportunity Investigator 
concluded that the allegations of hazing and 
discrimination were unfounded. Thus, the 
chapter was reinstated as an active student 
organization.   
 

Alpha Xi Chapter: Delta 
Sigma Theta Sorority, 
Inc.  
 

A hazing incident was reported 
to the university by the 
organization. 
 
 

The investigation conducted by the 
University’s Equal Opportunity Investigator 
concluded that there was a finding of 
hazing by one member of the chapter, who 
was disciplined according to the Student 
Handbook by the Office of Judicial Affairs. 
The chapter was reinstated as an active 
student organization; however, the local 
graduate chapter will continue to oversee 
and administer the chapter activities until 
further notice.   



Alpha Lambda Chapter: 
Kappa Alpha Psi 
Fraternity, Inc.  

A speculation of hazing was 
reported to the Vice President 
for Student Affairs by a 
university administrator.  

Interviews conducted by the University’s 
General Counsel and Vice President for 
Student Affairs concluded that the 
speculation was unsubstantiated. 

 


